
 SW TAYLORS FERRY ROAD 

BRIDGE & SIDEWALK PROJECT 
 

 

PROJECT STATUS 

 
The combined project is in the design phase.  

 

Washington County staff will spend the reminder of 2018 developing 

design details and providing support related to Right-of-Way 

acquisitions, permitting and coordination with other agencies and 

utilities. 

 

Design completion and bid for construction will occur Spring 2019. 

 

Roadway construction will occur during Summer 2019 with anticipated 

construction completion during Fall 2019. 


